
 

Reading, writing and SPaG continues to 
be taught daily.  Reading lessons will 

focus on segmenting and blending, reading fluency 
and accuracy as well as skills to further develop 
comprehension. This will be further supported through 
our Power of Reading teaching sequences which focus 
on journeying through a text. Daily SPaG lessons will 
feed directly into our writing.  Modelled and shared 
writing lessons lead to the children planning, drafting, 
editing and improving their writing. 
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Our focus this term will be all 
about inspirational women!  

We will be looking at 
inspirational women 

throughout history and from 
all parts of the world! We will 

also look at how they have 
changed the way we live now. 

 

 

 

We will start the term by recapping place value. We 
will be thinking about how many tens and ones make 

up a number. This will be followed by a unit on 
addition and subtraction. For the second half of the 
term we will continue with addition and subtraction 
and finish with a focus on shape. Every morning for 

this term the children will complete ten questions that 
focus on addition, subtraction and multiplication. 

 

Reminders 
PE days:  

Wednesday and Friday 
 

Full PE kit to be worn to school. 
Please remove all jewellery. 

 
 

  
 

Humanities 
This term’s focus is inspirational women. Learning will include 
understanding the lives of many different inspirational women 

throughout history. In Geography, we will be looking at 
mapping the world and focussing on where the inspirational 

women came from. 
 

 Creative Learning 
   In Art, we will be looking at various portraits throughout history  

and using these as inspiration for our own self-portraits.  
 In DT, we will be focusing on food technology and learning about 

healthy food. 
 

 

PSHE  
Our themes during PSHE lessons will focus upon our 

relationships with ourselves and one another and valuing the 
differences in everyone. 

Beginnings: We will be focussing on the Creation story 
and on new beginnings we might encounter.  
Signs and Symbols: We will be looking at different signs 
and symbols we will see around the Church and learning 
about Baptism. 
Preparations: We will be thinking about how we can 
prepare for Christmas and the birth of Jesus.  
 

Our focuses this term are: animals including humans and 
living things and their habitats.                                                                                                                                   
Children will look after chicks and learn about how to 
keep healthy. We will also explore habitats and how to 
classify objects.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Healthy child, Healthy mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your 
child at home… 


